

Seven Hills West Public School

Respectful, Safe, Responsible Learners

Farewell Mrs Savage

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

This letter is to inform you of changes that will be occurring in K-2S as of Term 2, 2020.

Mrs Emma Savage has been appointed to a new school and as such will be leaving Seven Hills West Public School at the end of Term 1.

Mrs Savage would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for the support shown to her over the past year and we wish her all the best on her exciting new adventure.

We will be welcoming a new teacher to the support unit team in Term 2 as the classroom teacher of K-2S for the remainder of the year. Interview processes will begin shortly for the position and we will update parents when a teacher is confirmed. Thank you for your understanding and patience while we work to find the best fit to support our students.

30000

Mrs Andrea Dziubinski Relieving Principal

Ms Desiree Jenkins Rel. Assistant Principal Support Mrs Savage Classroom Teacher

Cnr Lucas Road and Sackville Street Seven Hills NSW 2147
Telephone: 9622 2136 Facsimile: 9831 6437 Email: sevenhillw-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

